
August 2018

Important info

Toddler Town will be closed 1 

day in August (TBD). We will let 

you know 2 weeks prior. Please 

make sure if you have not paid 

your fundraiser chocolate monies 

to Mr. Robert in the office that 

$$$ is past due. Please see Mr. 

Robert if you have any questions. 

Stay on the look out for your child 

transitioning into another 

classroom in the fall. 
Make sure your CREDIT CARDS are 

up to date.

MORE STUFF!

We want to welcome Ms. 
Selena to the TOUCAN class. 

Update all contact phone 

numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update 

Your Childs Cubby

Stay on the look out for field 
Trip Information.

Hello all and happy August. I want to say good bye to 

all of our students who are moving on to BIG School 

and I want to say hello to all of our new children that 

have started or are going to start this month. We 

ended the month of July with a bang with a trip to the 

zoo. For that reason we are planning another trip soon 

– so stay on the look out for updates through LIFE 

CUBBY App/site as well as your child’s teacher.  You 

can also find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding 

your child’s growth and development.  Make Sure you 

let Mr. Robert know in writing if your child will not be 

returning for the upcoming school year this fall. 2 

weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 

cancellation fee.

REMINDER 

We will be closed one day in AUGUST for an in 

service day. Parents will be given 2 weeks notice 

regarding the closing of the center.  We want to 

Welcome Ms. Selena to the TOUCAN Class !!!

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To



Our classroom had a wonderful month in July! We reviewed past sight 

words, we studied all kinds of national monuments located throughout 

America and we said good-bye to some more graduates. We wish them 

the best of luck at their new schools ! The month of August will be a 

month of adventures! We will be studying dinosaurs, camping and the 

planets! Along with these themes, we will be involving ourselves in 

awesome activities like freezing dinosaurs in fossil eggs. Parents: If you 

need any kind of paper work before your child departs here from 

TTDCTOO, please see either myself or Mr. Robert and we will be happy to 

help.  

Happy August everyone! I hope everyone is enjoying their summer! To 

recap the month of July, we continued our opposites and positions by 

reviewing back/front, top/bottom, up/down, and under/over with games 

and projects. We also celebrated the 4th of July with a sundae party and 

went on a field trip to the zoo. That was so much fun! For the month of 

August, we will by reviewing same/different, patterning, sequencing and 

rhyming. We will also continue to enjoy water play as well as many 

outdoor activities. It should be a fun month!

In the month of July, the students focused on Independence Day, the circus and 

Ocean Animals.  We enjoyed making fireworks with the colors RED, WHITE AND 

BLUE, since those colors represent the American Flag. We also had fun JUMPING 

into the Ocean and finding all the animals that live in the ocean. We also made 

a few animals that we voted on as our favorite. In the month of August, we will 

be working on the Five Senses: sight, smell, hearing, taste and touch. We will 

discuss examples of SIGHT (colors, faces, eyes), SMELL (flowers, scented 

markers, Kool-Aid), HEARING (car sounds, animal sounds, musical instruments), 

TASTE (sour, salty, warm, cold), and TOUCH (soft, rough, gushy, bumpy). We 

will also continue focusing on learning our letters. If you have any question or 

concern feel free to call me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 25 The Explorers classroom  or 

email me at mss.cintya@gmail.com

mailto:mss.cintya@gmail.com


The month of July was so much fun as we learned about the history behind the 

4th of July and aquatic animals: octopuses, sharks, stingrays, crabs and 

dolphins. We even worked on creative art projects pertaining to these subjects. 

We marched around the neighborhood with our 4th of July star flags that the 

children made. As for our names, we worked on identifying both the letter and 

sound of the 1st letter in our names. This has been such a success that the 

children are even beginning to identify projects based off the names. August will 

be just as fun as we will learn about the 5 senses in combination with color and 

more letter recognition. We will also work on fun projects related to these 

animals. Parents please keep track of your child’s cubbies and be sure to supply 

them with enough weather appropriate attire.

Welcome August! Here comes a new school year and another season. After 

having an amazing July talking about wild animals and going to the zoo  

for an awesome experience the butterfly classroom will start welcoming 

new friends. That means more fun, adventures, and activities. Also a new 

theme will start in the month of August where children will explore the 

changes that happen when mixing colors. That's one of the exciting 

activities coming up this month. Stay on the lookout for updates through 

LIFE CUBBY and remember if you have any questions, comments or 

concerns please do not hesitate to talk to Ms. Irene or myself, Ms. 

Yvonne.

In the month of August the Toucan’s classroom will be learning all about 

colors, shapes, numbers and insects. The children will be going out for 

nature walks (if weather permits) and we will be looking for insects. We 

will also be doing fun arts and crafts that relate to insects. We will have 

some of our toucan friends transitioning onto the butterflies’ classroom 

with Ms. Yvonne and Ms. Irene. Not only that but we will be have a new 

teacher joining the Toddler Town Daycare family 

on August 6 in the Toucan’s classroom her name is Ms. Selena.



773-622-9433
5934 West Diversity Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda

“Love the 

children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.”

Reminder – we will close one day in

the month of August – we will give you 

2 weeks notice in order for you to find

Childcare for the day. Make sure your

Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 

Date. 

Some Stuff We made


